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!  Mystery Tournament II: 

There will be an added MCC event.  On Sunday, 

October 7th, 2007 we are having a Mystery 

Tournament with a blind draw (partners will be picked 

out of a hat).  All those interested please sign up in the 

Pro-shop. Para-mutual betting will be held on Friday, 

10/5/07 at 6:30 PM. 

 

Club Championship: 

 

In a great weekend with dramatic finishes in all flights, John Dix 

and Jeff Waaland each birdied the last hole of competition to 

win their respective flights in the 2007 MCC Club Championship.  

Congratulations to Jeff on his 5th Club Championship.  John Dix 

is the A flight winner, with Jim Varian winning the B flight and 

Steve Douthit winning the C flight.  John Schifano is this year's 

Junior Champion.  Congratulations to all. 

 

Member / Guest 2007: 

The member guest weekend was a 

held on a spectacular weekend 

with a great member turn-out.  

After a shaky start in the shoot-out, 

the team of Jim Varian Sr. and 

Jim Jr.  won this year's event.  

Special thanks to our Tournament 

Chairman, Mr. Peter Cassidy for his choice of handsome MCC 

shirts that were given out to all participants. 

 

Governors Cup: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth was served as the team of Mike Marotta and James 

Smith held off the team of Jeff Abrams and Mark Gentile to win 

this years Governors Cup.  Special kudos are deserved to all this 

year for having this event finish before Thanksgiving. 

 

Tournament of Champions: 

Congratulations to Kevin Flynn who played extremely well to 

win this year's TOC.  John Schifano came in second and a very 

determined Dan Politowski finished third. 

 

 

 

 

Doug’s Digs:  by Doug Belmont, Course Superintendent 

 

We continue routine maintenance on the course.  

The “water wheels” are on the course almost 

daily to help with irigation.  

The condition of our course remains good. 

 

 

Please leave our course better than you found it.  

Fix Ball Marks (yours’ and someone else’s), Replace Divots and 

Rake Sand Bunkers…. Thanks. 

 

Special Thanks to: 

Special thanks to Doug Belmont and his crew for keeping the 

course in perfect shape at all these events.  

Thanks to Birchwood and staff for their great food and 

service…as always. 

Thanks also to Tournament Chairman Peter Cassidy for his 

selfless devotion and efforts in managing our tournaments. 

 

2007 “Player of the Year” Standings – As of 9/30/07 

225 Points – Peter Cassidy, Dan Politowski 

210 Points – Kevin Flynn 

160 Points – John Dix, Jim Varian, Joe Krenski 

For a complete listing of player points and more importantly, any 

questions, complaints or concerns about POY points, please speak with 

Peter Cassidy. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 10/4 – Avon League Outing – Course closed after 11 AM 

 10/7 – MCC’s Mystery Tournament II 

 10/20 – Pavlu Open – Course closed afternoon 

Sign up in the pro shop for MCC events. 

A 2007 Tournament Schedule can be found posted in the pro shop 

or on the “Members Only” page of our website at 

www.monroecountryclubny.com 

User Name = mccmember 

Password = mccrules

 

 

Email questions to: info@monroecountryclubny.com 
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